
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

December 21, 20 18 

Mr. Jeremy Brooks 
Project Engineer 
FTN Associates, Ltd. 
3 Innwood Circle, Suite 220 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72211-2449 

Re: Approval for Scope of Work for Additional Services DAMCO, SWPPP Permit 
Maintenance Extension 
AFIN 03-00208; Permit 0022-SWTP, Document ID: 75212 

Dear Mr. Brooks: 

The Arkansas Department of EnvJ onmental Quality Office of Land Resources (ADEQ) would 
like this letter to serve as an approval of FTN's Scope of Work (SOW) and cost estimate for 
Additional Services, DAMCO SWPPP Permit Maintenance Extension. This project is offered 
under State Contract # 4600037745. This SOW is being performed in conjunction with the 
oversite work related to the closure ofthe DAMCO site. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at zweifel@adeq.state.ar.us or 501-682-0990 or my 
staff member Weston Lee at lee@adeq.state.ar.us or 501-682-0870. 

Sincerely, 

Jarrolll P __.__ or 

Senior Manager 
Assessment & Remediation 
Office of Land Resources 
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